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June 24, 1993

Bureau of Land Management
Farmington District Office
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

Attn: Mr. Ken Townsend

RE: R&G Drilling Company
Schlosser #66 Well
S60° FNL & 330’ FWL, Sec. 27, T28N R11lW
San Juan County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

KM Production Company is an agent for R&G Drilling Company.
We received a letter from your office dated May 18, 1993 concerning
the long-term shutin status of the Schlosser #66 well (copy
attached). Please be advised that R&G plans to hook this well to
compression and return the well to production. R&G expects to
accomplish this work by August 1, 1993. When this is accomplished,
you will be advised by Sundry HNotice. Thank you for your

cooperation in this matter.
Slnceley, %Kg\
é/l/w

vin H. McCord
Petroleum Engineer

attach.
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